
Marble Falls High School – NHS
Selection Process

● Candidate notifications are sent . (Week of February 13)

● Pick up applications and complete the Acknowledgement Form return to Mrs. Hammond with a student
signature.

● Informational meetings –Wednesday, February 16 @ 4:15 pm in room 408
o Candidates may pick up applications at the meeting or
o Candidates may also opt to pick up applications from Mrs. Hammond – before or after school – without

attending the meeting.

● Completed applications are due by February 28 at 4:10 PM in room 408. You will turn it in directly to Mrs.
Hammond.

● The Faculty Council is appointed by the principal to review the applications. This is a five-member team of
teachers. The Chapter Adviser nor the principal or assistant principals are members of this team. The Faculty
Council reviews the applications carefully and a selection meeting is held.

● Members are selected by agreement of a majority of the Faculty Council regarding the score of each candidate.
Candidate applications are screened by the Faculty Council without the names of the students.

● Names of Candidates selected for membership will be notified in writing by April 7th, 2023

● Non-selected members may meet with Mrs. Hammond to review comments of the Faculty Council regarding
areas of improvement for possible future membership the next school year.

● Non-selected members may appeal the decision to the principal AFTER seeking information regarding areas of
improvement. However, only the information provided in the original application can be considered in the
appeal. Candidates are not allowed to add information once the application is submitted and the deadline to
appeal is April 14 at 4:00pm..

● Selected members must pay yearly $20 dues by April 13 @ 4:15 pm, in order to participate in the induction
ceremony.

● The induction ceremony will take place on Sunday, April 30 @ 2PM in the HS Auditorium. The rehearsal will be
on Friday, April 28 @4:15pm. The rehearsal and the induction ceremony are mandatory.

● Members that are unable to attend practice or induction need to meet with Mrs. Hammond BEFORE the practice
for information. Members MUST attend an induction ceremony and pay yearly $20 dues before they are full
members of the NHS.


